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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

5/6 

Liturgy 

SAFE week 

Tuesday 

6/6 

Class Photographs 

Wednesday 

7/6 

St Robert of  

Newminster day 

Y3 Swimming 

Thursday 

8/6 

Y1 Class assembly 

9:10am 

Y3/4 Glendale Show 

Football team training 

Friday 

9/6 

Library - Y3 & 4 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  91.3% 

Year 1 – 93.5% 

Year 2  - 92.7% 

Year 3  - 94% 

Year 4  -  97.2% 

 

Whole school:  93.7% 

National target: 96% 

 

25th May 2017 

Hot weather: 

Please remember to apply a high 

factor sunscreen in the morning 

before school.  Hats are great for 

protecting face, head and eyes. Send 

them with a water bottle as Children 

need plenty of water to 

prevent dehydration.  

MASS:  Thank you to all the parents and family who 

joined us for Mass today. The pupils enjoyed 

celebrating Mass. Father Peter led a lovely procession 

to the Grotto to crown Mary.  

SAFE WEEK: 5th to the 11th June is Safeguarding  
awareness for everyone week. The message for Safe 
Week is to provide information to ensure everyone 

who lives in Northumberland, North Tyneside and Newcastle can be safe.  Each day I 
will send out information on Class Dojo related to Safeguarding.  

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS:  The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 6 June to take 

class photos. 

ST ROBERTS OF NEWMINSTER DAY:  On Wednesday 7th of June the school will be 

joining the parish for Mass. Some classes will be joining the parish as their make the 

Pilgrimage to the Abbey. Father Peter has kindly arranged for every child in school to 

have an ice cream during the afternoon to celebrate the Feast day. 

SWIMMING:  Next term we will arrange a date for parents to come along and see the 

progress their children have made with their swimming lessons. 

GLENDALE SHOW:  Years 3 and 4 will be attending the Glendale Show on Thursday 8 

June, please return permission slips as soon as possible. 

WALK ALL OVER CANCER:  Clare Burn (Seth and Pheobe’s Mum) is taking part in the 

Walk All Over Cancer Campaign (10,000 steps per day in June) to raise money towards 

research into children’s cancer.  If anyone would like to sponsor her see link below. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/claraburn 

NEWMINSTER TRANSITION ROADSHOWS:  These will take place here on Wednesday 7 

June.  Year 4 parents are invited to attend at either 2.30 or 6.00. 

Statement to live by :  I try to accept forgiveness f 
rom others 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR   

Rec Fionnula  Isla 

Y1 Freddie Jessica 

Y2 Xavier Joseph 

Y3 Ryan Sophie 

Y4 Ethaniel Luke 
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